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Greetings to all my friends and shipmates in this the 100th 

anniversary of Naval Photography.   

 

First, I would like to express to you how lucky I feel to be 

able to serve as the President of the National Association of 

Naval Photographers.  As your President, I will make two 

promises to each and every one of you.  First, I will always 

strive to do my best in every endeavor.  Secondly, I will al-

ways aspire to keep the best interests of the organization as a 

whole my primary motivator.  I have big shoes to fill for I 

believe Todd did an exceptional job in his term as your Presi-

dent.  I sincerely appreciate that he has agreed to continue 

serving in a major role in the organization.  Although the 

voting turnout was low, we have elected great members who 

have agreed to serve on the Board of Directors.  Rich ñEasyò 

Ezzell has agreed to serve as 1st Vice President, Jerry Bill-

ings as 2nd Vice President, Todd Beveridge as Secretary, 

Toni McCreash as Treasurer and John Hudson as a Director.  

I am sincerely happy to have such dedicated individuals with 

me on the Board. 

 

I spent over 28 years in the Navy and from day one I wanted 

to be a Photographerôs Mate.  2014 marks my 20th year of 

retirement from active duty but it seems like only yesterday I 

stood tall at my first muster at PH ñAò School.  I was never 

disappointed in my assignments and to this day, I treasure the 

shipmates I served with and the friends I made through the 

rating.  I can only hope that our successors, the Mass Com-
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munications Specialists of today, will look to our legacy and build the same pride of service in the very special 

community we have built for them. 

 

I attended our last reunion in the D.C. area and was extremely happy to see the turn out we achieved from the 

active duty community.  At the dinner, I was lucky enough to be seated at the same table as Admiral Kirby.  I 

can assure you that he is a staunch supporter of our association and that he wants to see an increase in our ac-

tive duty membership.  I promised him that I would do everything necessary to increase the Mass Communica-

tion Specialist membership.  It is one of my primary goals for my term.  My second goal is to increase the 

membership of those Photographerôs Mates who served but did not spend a career in the Navy.  The Chiefs, 

Warrant Officers and Limited Duty Officers are active supporters of the Association but it is the enlisted Pho-

tographerôs Mates who were called upon to be at the ñtip of the spearò and provide the photographic coverage 

of everything from a simple cake cutting to documenting battle scenes from World War II to the current war 

on terrorism.  We all know and keep in touch with shipmates who got out after one or two hitches in the Navy.  

If each one of us reached out to them and got a couple to join, they would spread the word and our member-

ship would grow infinitely.  I am asking each of you to do just that, reach out to your shipmates, explain the 

association to them and how much it means to you.  I believe we will find more than a few who have fond 

memories of their service as a Photographerôs Mate and arenôt even aware the association exists. 

 

2014 will be a very special year for us from the ceremonies recognizing our founder, LT Walter Richardson to 

our reunion in the birthplace of Naval Aviation, Pensacola in September.  The naming of Building 1500 took 

place on the 17th of January, we had a good turnout from our community.  We had a great turnout in DC and I 

sincerely hope that we will have super participation in this yearôs reunion in the home of Naval Photography. 

 

In conclusion, we all know that survival of an organization depends on the commitment and participation of its 

members.  I ask each and every one of you for your support and involvement. Come to the reunion, meet with 

old friends and shipmates and enjoy the camaraderie which results.  Please donôt hesitate to contact me if you 

have any questions, ideas to strengthen and grow or association or to just talk.  Iôm here to serve. 

 

Thanks to all. 

John  
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Building 1500 dedicated to Walter L. Richadson 

Photos by Art Giberson  

MC1 Bruce Commins 

MC2 Marcus Stanley 

MCCS Tony Casullo supervi-

sor 

Drone aerial photo by Johnny OôDell 


